
William G. Enloe Magnet High School 

Parent Phone Message 

Thursday, February 16, 2017 

 

Good Evening Eagle Parents, this is Dr. Chavis, the Proud Principal of the William G. Enloe Magnet 

High School, calling with an important update: 

Curriculum Night:  It's registration time for the 17-18 school year! Mark your calendar for this Monday 

2/20 from 6-8pm for the inaugural Enloe Curriculum Flight. Soar through the many course offerings 

available to our rising 9-12 grade students, speak to a counselor & learn about the challenging Advanced 

Placement courses offered at Enloe. It's sure to be a trip you don't want to miss!  The itinerary for this 

evening is open to newly assigned magnet students as well.  Hope to see you there! Meet in the Terminal 

marked Enloe Auditorium. 

Spring Parent Info Session:  Next Wednesday, February 22, the Athletics Department will sponsor to all 

interested student athletes and those playing sports this spring, a Spring Parent Info Session.  For students 

interested in potentially playing sports at the collegiate level, there will be a Clearinghouse presentation 

on the same evening.  This event will begin at 6:30 pm in the Enloe Auditorium. 

Thank you for your attention to these announcements.  Have a good evening.  


